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Bleichmar Fonti & Auld LLP is investigating ransomware attacks and data breaches 
that expose personal health information.

If you received notice of the United Health/Change Healthcare breach or have 
concerns about the privacy of your personal health information, please contact us at
consumerprotection@bfalaw.com, or fill out the form on this page.
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